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Bringing Learning to Life 

 

23rd March 2021 
Dear parents/carers,  
 

Y6 Outdoor and Adventurous Activity Week 
17th – 21s May 2021 

 
We were all really disappointed that we weren’t able to go to Y6’s traditional 3-day 
residential trip to Colomendy this year, but we are really determined that your child will 
still have a final year at Eastway to remember, full of adventure and happy memories! We 
may not be able to stay away from school overnight, but we have planned an exciting, 
alternative week of activities so that they don’t miss out. 
 
We will hold some of these events in school and others we will travel to.  The activities for 
the week include: 
 

 Monday: Bush crafts on our school field, including shelter building and a campfire 

 Tuesday: Rock climbing at the Boulder Hut, Ellesmere Port 

 Wednesday: Harry Potter day (bring your broomsticks!) 

 Thursday:  Delamere Forest, including activities at Go Ape 

 Friday: Visit to Liverpool, including water sports at the Albert Dock 
 
We think this will be an incredibly fun and memorable week that your child will never forget.  
We use these activities to develop teamwork among the children, grow their resilience and 
see their confidence soar as they do things they never believed were possible. 
 
Eastway Primary and the Home School Association will heavily subsidise this week of 
activities, as we believe it will be invaluable to your child’s development, however we are 
asking all families for a contribution of £30 towards this week of activities.  This should be 
paid through ParentPay and can be paid in one amount, or in smaller instalments if that 
better suits your finances. 
 
Please be aware that these activities are planned in line with the government’s road map 
for coming out of the lockdown and will follow the guidance at each stage.  However, if the 
restrictions or dates change, we may need to change or postpone activities. 
 
We will provide further information nearer the time regarding what the children should wear 
and timings for each day. 
 
If you have any question, please email year6@eastway.wirral.sch.uk 
 
Mrs Hancock & Miss Gouldson 
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